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I am writing to say that I find the new speed limits ridiculous. The people who follow the
speed limit were already doing so. Now you've made it difficult to continue to do so. 25
MPH on Whitney going to Raymond road is ridiculous. Enforcement is the way to get
people to obey speed limits, not setting arbitrary limits that make no sense with the traffic on a
particular street. Try setting some speed traps on Raymond Road late at night. It's like a race
track out there and I'm sure that people are running the stop light at Prairie and Raymond.

Ann Collins
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